
September 20 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and students: 
 
The Scarsdale High School Orchestras and Bands will be moving to a new system for ordering 
and delivering concert attire beginning with the 2021-2022 school year. This streamlined process 
will make ordering, delivery, and reordering easier.  
 
Students who already have 2018-19 and 2019-20 concert attire (Juniors, Seniors) may elect to 
keep the existing attire or purchase from our new recommended vendor.  
 
If students are purchasing a tuxedo or jacket, we recommend ordering a slightly larger size to 
allow for both physical movement when playing an instrument and potential growth from 
freshman to senior year. If a student finds her/him/themself needing a larger size jacket at a later 
point, we will provide a loaner jacket from our older inventory.  We have selected Stage Accents 
as the vendor.  Everyone can order directly, have the garments shipped to your home, and do 
tailoring and dry cleaning at your leisure.  
 
Below are links to the required choices. 
 
Option 1 (Tuxedo): 
https://www.stageaccents.com/men-s/show-choir-vests/premier-tux-ensemble-290.html 
 
Option 2 (Formal Dress): 
https://www.stageaccents.com/women-s/formal-dresses/etude.html 
 
Option 3 (Jacket, Shirt/Blouse, and Pants – purchase all):  
https://www.stageaccents.com/glory-palazzo-pants.html 
 
https://www.stageaccents.com/jenny.html 
 
https://www.stageaccents.com/amadeus-jacket.html 
 
Please ensure that you have purchased one of the above options before Friday, October 15, 
2021. Please also note that all pants must be hemmed (tailored) at a local tailor of your choice. 
Dresses may also need to be altered.   
 
 
With thanks, 
 
 
Amedee Williams     Jason Noble 
Director of Orchestras     Director of Bands  


